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Letter or Email Response: 
I live in ….Redacted…. and have done for over 20 years and regarding the plans for Loughton, we moved here from east 
London to get away from a busy built up area for a better life with more open space to bring up our children. More fore 
we are strongly opposed to the plans for Jesse Green and other areas. We live literally a stones throw from the green 
and that's why we moved to our house, it allowed our children such freedom, riding bikes without fear of the road or 
cars, playing football, cricket, kite flying, taking dogs for walks, the swing park, and of course in the last years the 
community fun day which have been brilliant. In the winter when it snows, the hill is packed with people of all ages 
messing around on sledges, building giant snowballs. For the young and the old it will be a great, sad day if we loose 
our green. It will destroy the area. Along with the extra school places that are already burtsting at the seams, car 
parking will be a big problem, the tube will be even more rammed at rush hour time. Why can't the council do what 
other councils have planned for out of town garden towns maybe near Harlow where there is so much more space. 
Loughton and Debden will become an extension of inner London and we and many other people moved here to get 
away from that, and sadly people who have lived here all their lives must feel that they already have lost identity. I 
have my granddaughter now who I hope to still play with on the green as she grows up. It will be a total disgrace to this 
community if these plans go ahead.    
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